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Lee Urban- Director of Planning and Development

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

September 27, 2005
Susan Osborne

Bernstein Shur

100 Middle Street

PO Box 9729

Portland, ME  04104-5029

RE:
50-72 Marginal Way – B-5 Zone – 034A-A-2-4  -  Atlantic Bayside Square LLC, current owner,  (the “Property”)

Dear Ms Osborne,

I am in receipt of your request for a determination letter on the Property. The buildings and improvements located at 50-72 Marginal Way and depicted on Tax Map 34, Block A, Lots 2-4 (the “Property”) is zoned B-5/Urban Commercial Mixed Use Zone which zoning permits use of the Property as office space. 
The Property complies with all applicable land use and zoning requirements of the City of Portland and there are no notices of, or citation for, any past or present violation of applicable Portland zoning codes or ordinances relating to the Property (each, a “Zoning Violation”).  Please note that on May 2, 2005 the Portland City Council amended the parking standards within the B-5 Zone. These new parking standards as spelled out in section 14-230.2(c)  have made the existing parking on the Property legally nonconforming. I am unaware of any pending or threatened enforcement actions arising out of any Zoning Violation.  Further, to the best of my knowledge, all required municipal permits and licenses with respect to the Property have been obtained and are in good standing.
Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator
enclosures
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